
 

 

From: fouadissawi < >  
Sent: 2022/12/01 12:12 PM 
To: Chandra.Urqhart@brampton.ca; Vani, Clara <Clara.Vani@brampton.ca>; Medeiros, Martin - 
Councillor <Martin.Medeiros@brampton.ca>; Keenan, Dennis (Councillor) 
<Dennis.Keenan@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]1453 Queen St W (City file# 0ZS-2022-0033) 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 
Hello.   
My name is Fouad Issawi. I live at  Danfield court, directly behind the proposed plan for 1453 Queen 
St west.  
Fateh Developments Inc. / Glen Schnarr & Associates.  
City file # 0ZS-2022-0033. 
 
I strongly oppose the currently proposed amendment, based on the following: 
- Schools in the area cannot accomodate more students. Students are already in portables because the 
classrooms are full. 
- Proposed building is high density, this area should be low density only 
- Queen street cannot support high-density traffic. Creditview is 1 lane north & south and Queen st is 2 
lanes which is already congested with traffic. 
- 8-story building will be too close to low density existing houses 
- Construction will be very impactful to nearby green space and neighborhoods who have been dealing 
with construction and disruption  for several years on Queen st and town houses being built nearby. 
- 8-story building would be a direct encroachment to the privacy of the homes behind. No privacy in our 
own backyards and muslim women who cannot take off their head scarfs because they can easily be 
seen. 
-The height of the building will fully block the view from our backyards and block morning sunlight which 
is needed for our gardens and health. 
 
 
Thank you 
 


